RED HOUSE SCHOOL PTA

Executive Nomination and Member re-election form

We will be having our Annual General Meeting (AGM) on <u>Wednesday 4th October 2017 at 5.00pm in The Barn at the Nursery & Infant School</u> and we welcome new PTA members. The PTA Newsletter outlines what the PTA does and how you can be involved.

There are four Executive posts and the Executive Officers currently in post are:
Chair – Lesley Wratten
Vice-Chair – Beverley Bird
Secretary – Karen Shaw
Treasurer – Janet Craggs
If you wish to nominate yourself or nominate another party for any post on the Executive could you please fill in the form below and send back to me as soon as possible.
All current and new members of the PTA are eligible for the posts mentioned above. If you wish to become a PTA member, please complete and return the form attached to the PTA newsletter, or contact Karen Shaw (k.simpson22@btinternet.com)
I wish to nominate
Please return this form via either of the school offices marked "FAO Karen Shaw". Your help and support is greatly appreciated.